WINGROVE PRIMARY SCHOOL Hadrian Road, Fenham Newcastle upon Tyne, NE4 9HN Telephone 0191 2735466



4th December 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

Friday 15th December will be Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day. Children (and staff!) are invited to come dressed in a Christmas themed jumper. Don't worry if your child doesn't have one. They can wear a plain jumper, or their school sweatshirt, and 'bling it up' with some tinsel or plastic baubles, or they can wear a Christmas hat instead!

In exchange, we ask each child for a donation of £1 to support Save the Children (please see further information overleaf). We hope that together we will raise over £500!

Thank you for your continued support.

Ms West Deputy Head Teacher

Taken from: www.christmasjumperday.org

Your jumper could be the difference between a hot meal or no meal. It can help bring essential healthcare, education, protection and food to millions of children around the world who are missing out on these basics.

Your support can protect children from easily preventable yet still deadly diseases like malaria, diarrhoea and pneumonia.

And it can help us reach children who are forgotten simply because they were born in a remote village, because they're girls or refugees, have a disability or are from a minority group.

Whether you go full-on TwinklyBaublePomPoms or play it cool with a SnowyTreeStar, the money you raise can help make a world of difference to children in desperate need – and give them the chance to be children again.

Save the Children Fund is a registered company limited by guarantee (Company No. 178159) Registered Charity No 213890 (England & Wales) and SC039570 (Scotland) Registered Office: 1 St John's Lane, London EC1M 4AR